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NOTICE 

To all Candidates of the PGIM 

Examinations 

 

Please note that all the PGIM Examinations have 

been postponed due to the current COVID – 19 

situation of the country. 

The rescheduled dates will be informed in due 

course. 

 

 

 

Professor Senaka Rajapakse  

Director/ PGIM 
 

 




